
Reminders and Information to Avoid Liability
written by Richard Leslie | June 1, 2022

Advertisements by licensed mental health practitioners must not be false, fraudulent, misleading or
deceptive. Care should therefore be taken before representing yourself as an “expert” or “specialist.”
What facts allow for such a representation?

https://cphins.com/reminders-to-avoid-liability/

